
2nd April 2015 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

We have had a very busy week, we loved going to the cinema to see Cinderel-

la! This week we have been engaging with lots of activities to celebrate East-

er, the Easter bonnets were amazing!  

Activity  

The activity over the Easter Half Term break is to begin to investigate our 

new topic for next term which is ‘Africa’. Children are to be creative and 

make their own African creation! There are some examples below, children 

might like to make a model of an African animal, or anything Africa!  We will 

share these in class on the first day back which is Monday 20th April, and 

then they are  to be displayed pride of place in the Infant Corridor for the 

whole school to admire!  

Children have also undertaken spelling assessments, spelling that are high-

lighted are the key spellings that your child needs to practise.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely Easter Break!  

The Year One Team.   

 


